
Thank you again for taking time today to meet with the Pioneer Square 
community to share information on the redistricting process. I think the 
conversation was very robust and informative to all. Please send along the 
presentation slides at your convenience so that I can pair them with the meeting 
recording. 
 
Additionally, I want to follow up on layering relevant districts to the GIS map you 
shared during the meeting. Attached is a .shp file of the Pioneer Square Historic 
Preservation Boundary, a map outlining the boundaries of the Pioneer Square 
Business Improvement area, and a map outlining the Metropolitan Improvement 
District boundary. Please advise if another file format is preferred for any of the 
three maps. 
 


